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OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
WITOLD BANKA

Warsaw, 14 October 2024

Dr. Agnes Tiszeker
Chairperson
Hungarian Anti-Doping Group (HUNADO)

By email: tiszeker.agnes@antidopping.hu

Dear Dr. Tiszeker, dear Agnes,
| trust that this letter finds you well.

On behalf of the World Anti-Doping Agency (WADA), | would like to thank you for hosting our
delegation recently in Budapest. | appreciate your exceptional courtesy and warm hospitality
extended by the Hungarian Anti-Doping Group (HUNADO).

| further seize this opportunity to complement your remarkable engagement and acknowledge
HUNADO'’s efforts to support WADA, the global anti-doping program and clean athletes.
| am confident that we will continue our collaboration in various areas to achieve our common goal
of protecting sports integrity and ensuring a level playing field for all athletes.

In conclusion, | would like to reiterate once again that we at WADA highly appreciate your support.

| look forward to our continued productive cooperation and partnership at all levels.

Sincerely, =
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Witold Barika
_~President
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